MARKETING OFFICER GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN

Email: mir.mohsinbullo@tdap.gov.pk TRADE DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY OF PAKISTAN
R L e Textile & Clothing Division
Karachi, the 11" June, 2013 No: TDAP-Po-2(8)/A-A/2012
Subject: TRADE OPPORTUNITIES IN NIGERIA

Dear Sir,

This office is in receipt of a letter from Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Islamabad
pertaining to the subject cited above.

2. They have informed that there exist good opportunities in Nigerian Market for
exports of textile products (Home Textiles, Hosiery, Garments, Ladies wear, Children
wear, made ups and uniforms etc.)

3. Our High Commission in Abuja (Nigeria) has advised manufacturers/exporters of
textiles to participate in following fairs.

i. Attend Lagos Fair to be held in first week of November-2013
ii. Kano Trade Fair during last week of November-2013
iii.  Port Harcourt Fair during first week of December-2013
iv.  Onitsha Fair in August-2013
v.  African Fair in Lagos in October-2013

4, It is requested that above cited fairs may be circulated among your members.

gk

(MIR MOHSIN BULLO)

Regards,

Mr. Muhammad Jawed Bilwani,
Central Chairman
Pakistan Hosiery Manufacturers & Exporters Association

TDAP, 3™ Floor, Block-A, Finance & Trade Centre (FTC) Building, Shahra-e- Faisal,
Karachi.
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